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Wyoming County Native Joins Medical Staff at Wyoming County Community Hospital 
 

Warsaw, New York, April 15, 2014 – Wyoming County Community Health System (WCCHS) 
today announced that Dr. Lindsey Clark has joined its medical staff as an orthopaedic surgeon.  
Dr. Clark who is a Board Certified orthopaedic surgeon with UBMD Orthopaedics & Sports 
Medicine was born at WCCHS, brought up in Bennington, NY and graduated from Attica Central 
School.  She will be providing support for WCCHS Emergency Department orthopaedic needs as 
well as providing services in WCCHS’s new Orthopaedic Specialty Services Clinic.  Dr. Clark 
joins orthopaedic surgeons Dr. Paul Mason, Dr. John C. Karpie and Dr. Paul Lapoint who recently 
joined the staff at WCCHS and will also be providing services in the WCCHS Orthopaedic 
Specialty Services Clinic.   
 
“The addition of Dr. Clark to our staff is another positive step for WCCHS and the healthcare 
needs of our area and we are especially excited for the community in light of Dr. Clark being born 
at WCCHS and brought up in the county,” stated CEO Donald Eichenauer. 
 
About Wyoming County Community Health System 
Wyoming County Community Hospital is a rural, acute-care facility located in Western New York. 
It is the sole inpatient provider for the county, which has a population of approximately 43,000. In 
addition to an Acute Care Hospital, its services include an attached Nursing Home and Inpatient 
Behavioral Health Unit. Wyoming County Hospital has approximately 3,000 inpatient admissions 
per year and 12,000 ED visits per year. 
 
Our mission is to provide outstanding healthcare services and to have a positive impact on the 
health of our rural community.  For more information, visit www.wcchs.net.  
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